
Mercy Outreach Ministry Named Organization 
Of The Year 

 
 

In recent weeks, the team at Cooper-Anthony Mercy Child Advocacy Center (CAMCAC) was 

awarded Organization of the Year in Hot Springs, Arkansas. The Greater Hot Springs 

Chamber of Commerce awarded the outreach ministry on Feb. 1 at its annual banquet. 

Tracey Childress, executive director, and Holly Heer, development supervisor, accepted the 

award that is bestowed upon a local organization for service and contribution to the Hot 

Springs community. 

“We've worked hard in this community to develop strong relationships, so it’s an honor for 
our work to be recognized," said Tracey Childress. "Our team works tirelessly to help our 
children and families heal, and the fact that our community understands and appreciates it 
means so much to us.” 

Mercy formed Cooper-Anthony Mercy Child Advocacy Center in 2003 as a safe, child-
friendly environment where allegations of child abuse are treated with a caring, 
comprehensive approach. At their main center on McAuley Court in Hot Springs plus 
satellite centers in Benton and Mena, CAMCAC provides individualized services free of 
charge, including forensic interviews and medical exams plus mental health services.  
 

This article was first published on the website of Mercy Health Ministry in America. For more 
information on Mercy Health Ministry, please visit their website at www.mercy.net. 
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